
East Middle School 

Erie’s Public Schools 

Title I Parent Learning Compact (2023-2024) 

East Middle School and the parents of students participating 

in activities, services and programs funded by the Title I, Part 

A of the Elementary and Secondary Act (ESEA) agree that this 

policy outlines how parents, staff, an students will share the 

responsibility for improved academic achievement and the 

means by which the school and parents will build and develop 

a strong partnership that will help our children meet with the 

highest levels of success. 

As students, we will….. 

 keep our parents informed of school news 

 return completed homework on time 

 return corrected work to my parent/guardian 

 report to school on time and ready to work 

 follow school rules, be responsible, and treat other 

with respect 

 pay attention and ask for help when I need it 

 always do my best 

As parents, we will……  

(make sure our children) 

 complete assignments and homework 

 read and write on a daily basis 

 get to school on-time and ready to learn 

 behave responsibly and be respectful 

 go to extra help when needed 

 attend school related functions 

(make sure I) 

 attend Open House and Parent Conferences 

 make necessary arrangements for special help 

 check my child’s progress on Infinite Campus 

 volunteer when/if possible 

 have a voice in decisions relating to the education of 

my child  

 

As teachers, we will…… 

 hold students responsible 

 teach and model personal behavior 

 keep parents informed of student progress 

 hold parent conferences 

 teach and encourage academic and social skills 

 provide high quality curriculum 

 

 

**Increasing parent involvement is 

one of our major goals.  Please 

consider becoming involved.** 

 

PLEASE  

……be sure to check out our  

Parent Resource Area located in the 

Community Room E-147 

 

All East Middle School teachers offer 

opportunities for “extra help” after school.  

Please encourage your child to take 

advantage of these support sessions. 

 

If parents have a special request or need 

information on a specific topic, please 

contact one of our School Wide Specialist’s 

or our Guidance Counselors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


